Item 6
#912 Truman Avenue

Request to Postpone by the Owner




Enid Torreﬂosa

.
From: Matthew Partrick <matthewpartrick@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:37 PM
To: Enid Torregrosa
Subject: 912 Truman HARC application
Hi there,

I'd like to postpone my application until Oct 28th.

Thanks!
Matthew Partrick

Matthew S. Partrick, M.D.

Attending Physician, Emergency Medicine
Attending, Undersea and Hyperbaric Medicine
Lower Keys Medical Center

5900 College Road

Key West, FL 33040

Medicai Director, institute for Diving Medicine
Vice Chair, Philadelphia Chapter Explorers Club
Fellow, Explorers Club FN '10
drpartrick@scubadivingmedicine.com
www.scubadivingmedicine.com

The information contained in this email is intended only for the use of the person(s)identified above. This
communication may contain work product which is privileged and confidential, and may contain content which
is regulated by Federal law. If you are not an intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible to deliver
this to the intended recipient, you have received this message in error and any review, distribution or copying of
it by you is prohibited. E-mail and communication system messages generated by members of the Lower Keys
Medical Center or HMA workforce may not necessarily reflect the views of the institution, its officers, directors

or management.



